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September 3 . 2014 Peter M. Connolly
202-862-5989
peter.connolly@hklaw.com

VIA IBFS ELECTRONIC SUBMISSION

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary

Federal Communications Commission

445 12" Street, SW, Room TW-A325
Washington, D.C. 20554

ATIN: Policy Division, International Bureau

Re:  Surrender of the International Section 214 Authorization of U.S. Link, Inc.
IB File No. ITC-214-1992-0221-00114

Dear Ms. Dortch:

On behalf of U.S. Link, Inc. (“U.S. Link™), this letter surrenders, effective September 1,
2014, the International Section 214 Authorization of U.S. Link granted in IB File No. ITC-214-
1992-0221-00114 (the "International 214 Authority™).

On September 1, 2014 U.S. Link merged with and into TDS Metrocom, LLC
("Metrocom™). Both U.S. Link and Metrocom were wholly owned subsidiaries of TDS
Telecommunications Corporation, which in turn is a wholly owned subsidiary of Telephone and
Data Systems, Inc. Metrocom will continue providing international telecommunications services
under its International 214 Authority (FCC File Nos. ITC-214-19940324-00122 and ITC-214-
19980210-00094).

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact the undersigned.

Respectfully submitted,

HOLLAND & KNIGHT LLP
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Pé&ter M. Connolly

Counsel for U.S. Link, Inc.



